Hannah Dale

From: Lucy Marples

Sent: 05 October 2020 20:57
To: DevelopmentControl

Subject: Objection to the Goldsworth Road Development - PLAN/2020/0568

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to express my objection to the Goldsworth Road development PLAN/2020/0568. I believe that the towers proposed are too high as they are planned to be higher than any current building in woking which will ruin the skyline of the town centre. They would also not be in keeping with the surroundings, as they would dwarf the nearby buildings.

More importantly, only 5% of the apartments are planned to be affordable housing - what happened to the 40% target laid out in woking core strategy 12?

I strongly believe that this size and type of development is not right for the town of Woking, therefore I object to this development.

Yours sincerely,

Lucy Marples 77 Kingsway Woking GU21 6NR